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MEDIA RELEASE

DATE: Januanyg, 2021[7:07 PM]

Sheriff'sOffice InvestigateAggravatedBurglary Case

OnTuesdayDecembed5, 2020,at approximatelyl1:30PM, two malesuspect&ntereda propertyin the 400
block of De La Vista Circle andshotthe homeowner.

The suspectdled from thearea.Thehomeowners recoveringirom his injuries.
TheEl PasoCountySheriff's Office is askingthe public to assistusin identifying the suspects.

Attachedarestill imagesobtainedrom surveillancevideoaswell asthe video.Portionsof thevideohavebeen
blurredfor investigativepurposes.

If you haveanyknowledgeof thisincidentor canidentify the suspectsve urgeyou to contactDetectiveKat

Hustonthroughour InvestigationsTip line at 520-6666 Do not approachhe suspectsaistheyareconsideredirmec
anddangerous.
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On Tuesday, December 15, 2020, at approximately 11:30 PM, two male suspects entered a property in the 400 block of De La Vista Circle and shot the homeowner. 

The suspects fled from the area. The homeowner is recovering from his injuries. 

The El Paso County Sheriff’s Office is asking the public to assist us in identifying the suspects.

Attached are still images obtained from surveillance video as well as the video. Portions of the video have been blurred for investigative purposes. 

If you have any knowledge of this incident or can identify the suspects we urge you to contact Detective Kat Huston through our Investigations Tip line at 520-6666. Do not approach the suspects as they are considered armed and dangerous.
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